
 

 

Ref: KH/LD/LR/Food Bank Collection 
 
2nd December 2024 
 
Great Barr Foodbank Collection  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This Christmas, we have pledged to support one of our local foodbanks, Great Barr 
Foodbank, https://greatbarr.foodbank.org.uk/. 
 
Great Barr Foodbank offers help to local people in crisis.  We would be most grateful if your 
child could bring in any of the following items to help with our collection for this worthwhile 
cause.  The donations needed have been split into Houses to help us ensure we donate the 
required items to the foodbank: 
 

Bredon  • Tea 
• Long Life Milk 
• Sugar 
• Biscuits 
• Snacks 

Clent  • Soup (packet or tinned) 
• Vegetables (tinned) 
• Meat (tinned) 
• Fish (tinned) 
• Tomatoes (tinned) 

Malvern  • Tinned Fruit 
• Rice Pudding 
• Fruit Juice/Squash 
• Jam 

Wrekin  • Cereals 
• Noodles 
• Rice 
• Pasta 
• Packet Mash 

Sixth Form  • Toiletries 
• Soap 
• Toothpaste 
• Sanitary Products 

         
 
 
 

https://greatbarr.foodbank.org.uk/


 

 

Sadly, over 13 million people live below the poverty line in the UK and the need for 
foodbanks is increasing.  Last year, well over a million emergency food packages were given 
out to adults and children in need.   
 
Donations can be handed to form tutors between Monday 9th December 2024 and Monday 
16th December2024.  Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
We will share the products that we collect with you via WEDUC and the on the school 
website before the end of term.  
 
Yours sincerely   

  
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


